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Tag Rugby Tournament– Thursday 19th October 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 
 

Bracknell Forest are running a Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby Tournament on Thursday 19th October at Great 

Hollands Recreational ground and your child has been chosen to take part. They have been practising their 

skills during PE to prepare them for this exciting opportunity.  

 

The timings are as follows: 10.00am - children to be dropped at Great Hollands Recreational ground by 

their parents/carer. 

10:30am - Rugby tournament begins 

3.00pm - Event finishes. Children to be picked up from Great Hollands 

Recreational ground by their parents/carer.  

 

If there are any issues with dropping off and collection from the venue, please speak to me before the day. 
 

Birch Hill PE kit will need to be worn, and children are to wear appropriate trainers. Please send your child 

prepared for the weather. They will also need a packed lunch with a snack and a drink of water to take with 

them. 

 

Spectators are more than welcome to attend. The café will be open.  
 

Please complete the below Microsoft form link to give permission for your child to attend by Friday 13th 

October at the latest. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/UJWxGmP1ih 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Middlemass 
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